Walden Woods 

  Village Council Meeting                              
November 16, 2009

Present:  Bob Ellis, Warren Johnson, Gail Twarkins
Call to Order
Chairman Warren Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm.

Approval of Minutes
Warren Johnson reviewed the minutes from October 19 and November 2, 2009 to bring the attendees up-to-date. 

The minutes were approved as circulated.
Financial Report
It is estimated that the Village Reserve balance will be around $12,000 by the end of the year.
Old Business

2010 Budget-the proposed budget for 2010 was briefly reviewed.  If approved at the annual meeting in December, there will be a $5.00 increase in the Village common charges beginning on January 1, 2010. It is hoped that payments from CWD will augment the reserves. Such payments would be contingent on extension of CWDs development rights.
Cleaning of fences-the opinion of the Board leans toward homeowners cleaning their own (around their limited common areas) and the Village Council would be responsible for the fences in the common areas.
Homeowners’ Forum
Ruth Casagrande from Hawthorne Lane reported a dead tree between her home and her neighbor’s.  She was asked to report it to Elite Property Management.
Joe Sikora from Pierce Blvd. reminded the Board that black mortar, not white, should be used on the stone walls.  The contractor will be reminded.
Next Meeting

The next meeting of the Village Council will be held on Monday, January 18, 2010 at 7pm.
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 7:44 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail Twarkins, Clerk
Approved

Warren Johnson, Chairman
